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PRINCIPAL’S PAGE 
 

This week, I have been given the opportunity to 

sit in the Principal's seat for the remainder of 

2023.  I am privileged to be leading Caboolture 

State School.  Our School has been led by Mr 

Russell Knowles for 17 years and in this time, I 

have had the opportunity to work alongside him 

for 9 of those years.   

 

Although, Mr Knowles said 'Good-bye' on Friday, 

he would prefer you to think of it as 'See you 

later...'  Over our last 3 weeks, Mr Knowles will be 

popping in to enjoy some of our important events 

to finish off 2023...  so, keep a look out! 

 

I would like to personally thank Mr Knowles for 

his steadfast leadership, his commitment to 

Caboolture State School, his support of staff and 

his never-ending efforts for our students.   

Thank-you! 

 

Term 4 is creeping closer to the end of 2023…. 

and all those questions that come with a new 

year, a new class and a new 

teacher.  If you are wanting to 

make a request for your child for 

2024, you will need to put it in 

writing and hand it into the office by the 23rd 

November 2023.   

 

Our class teachers over the coming 

two weeks will commence planning 

for 2024.  Teachers will be offline for 

2 afternoon sessions to ensure they and their 

team are prepared for the curriculum 

requirements of term 1, 2024.   

 

BE RESPECTFUL 
 

This term, students have been exploring the 

school expectation BE RESPECTFUL.  This 

expectation has allowed students to explore how 

to use an appropriate voice, respect others’ 

belongings, stay on task and dealing with 

mistakes & disappointment.  



 

 
 
 

 Our whole school attendance 

rate is sitting at 82 %, our goal for 

the year is to bring that number 

above our target of 90%. 

 

LET’S WORK TOGETHER AND 

FINISH OFF STRONG!!! 
 
 
 
SEP STUDENTS ENJOYING SOME RELATIONSHIP BUILDING 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

YEAR 1s WORKING ON MONEY AND RECOGNISING COINS 

 
 

              
 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 3s MATCHING UNIT FRACTIONS   …..  TOP JOB! 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the last two weeks we have various 

events that involve the community and we 

would love to see you come along.  I hope 

to see you at one of these events… 
 

WEEK 9 Friday  1/12 … Christmas Concert 

 

Week 10 Monday  4/12 …  U8s Day 

             Yrs 4 – 6 Activities  

 Tuesday  5/12 … Year 6 Graduation 

 Wednesday 6/12 …  Art celebration 

 Thursday  7/12  …  2023 Awards ceremony 



 

 

RUGBY -  GALA DAY   ……   GIRLS REPRESENT! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 5/6 STUDENTS ENJOYING THEIR HEALTH  

LESSON WITH MRS LONGMORE… 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

AFTERNOON BOYS GROUP -  STEM CHALLENGE   

 

 
 

 
 

PREPs ENJOYING LEARNING IN THEIR CLASSROOM… 
 

 

 

 
 

DEPUTY’S CORNER 

We have three weeks left of the school year. How 

time has flown! This will be the last newsletter for 

2023.  

Student Books 2024 



Once again you will not be receiving a book list 

this year as the school will be providing all 

student stationery (books, pencils, scissors, etc) in 

the classrooms.  If you would like to make a 

voluntary contribution of $50 towards this cost, 

please see Tracy at the payment window. 

PRE-PREP 

Our Pre-Prep program will be finishing up on 

Thursday 23rd November. If your child is 

attending Prep here with us in 2024, I encourage 

you to bring them along to get a little taste of 

what Prep will be like. The session runs from 

1.15pm to 2.15pm, meeting staff at the hall. 

P & C MEETING 

The final P&C meeting for 2023 will take place in the 

Staffroom, 3.30pm on Monday 20th November. All are 

welcome to attend. 

PLAYGROUP 

Playgroup is on at Caboolture State School! The 

lovely Nellie has some fun activities set up in the 

Hall on Wednesday mornings between 9 and 

11am. The last playgroup for 2023 will be 

Wednesday 29th of November. Come along with 

your little one and join in on the fun, and make 

some new connections with Caboolture families. 

Please see the flyer below. 

SCHOOL BUS ZONE 

I would like to remind parents that the area out 

the front of our school is a bus loading zone. It is 

important for the safety of our students, that 

parents be mindful of this and park in safe areas.  

 

 

 

 

STUDENT PROFILES: Jacinta 

Hi, my name is Jacinta.  My student role is 
Environmental Leader.  It’s where we recycle 
and make money for the school. 
 
I like the fact that Caboolture State School 
has great teachers.  What I like about my role 
is that we make money for the school and we 
get iceblocks. 
 
I am from Samoa and I have three cats and 1 
dog.  I have seven siblings. 
 
I like playing with my dog or playing on my 
phone.  Sometimes I go to the park on my 
bike and take photos. 
 
I want my job to be home life.  It’s where you 
look after people that need to be looked after 
all the time.  



      Indi 
 
Hi, my name is Indi and I’m in year 6.  I am 
one of the Environmental Leaders. My 
favourite thing in the day is the home bell. 
 
I live with one older brother, two cats, one 
dog, and my mum and dad. 
 
I like playing rugby and jumping on the 
trampoline.  Swimming at the beach and 
snorkelling are some of my other favourite 
things to do. 
 
In the future I hope to play in the NRLW and 
live on a nice island with crystal clear water. 
 

P & C News   
 
The next P & C Meeting will be held 
next Monday 20 November at 3.30 pm 
in the staffroom.  We look forward seeing parents 
there! 
 
The tuckshop is now open 5 days a week.  Volunteers 
are always needed.  Please call in if you would like to 
volunteer. 
 
We will be holding a Christmas Stall on Friday 
December 1 near the tuckshop for students to 
purchase small Christmas gifts. Also, the P & C will be 
providing food and drinks during the Christmas 
Concert.  Please keep your eye out for further details 
coming your way. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Chappy News    

I want to thank the many parents who have 

supported me in my role as Chaplain this 

year. Your help with setting up the Breakfast 

Club and working alongside me in the 

tuckshop area with the students has made the 

transition easy. For all the parents and staff 

who have donated Breakfast Club spreads 

and snacks for the lunches, Thank you, 

THANK YOU, THANK YOU. If you would 

like to help with the Breakfast Club next 

year, I would love to have you helping out. 

It would be good to be able to extend it to 4 

days per week. 

It is coming to the end of term and that 

means: 5/6 school camp, preparing for the 

Art Carnival, Celebration Week and the 

Christmas Concert. I’m looking forward to 

meeting up with more of you as you get the 



opportunity to attend end of year events at 

our school. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 



 



 

 

 



School Calendar 

 



 

 


